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Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of what has been a memorable and important year for our Year 6 pupils, we would 

like to share with you some exciting upcoming events to celebrate their time at Monkton and mark their 

transition to secondary school. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Events: 

1. Year 6 Leavers’ Production 

We are delighted to invite you to this year’s leavers’ production: Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits, which 

will take place on Thursday 10th July 2025 at 6:30pm in the school hall. The children have been working 

incredibly hard rehearsing, and we are very proud of their efforts. It promises to be an entertaining and 

heartfelt performance! 

2. Leavers’ Service 

Our final Year 6 Leavers’ Service will be held on Wednesday 16th July 2025 at 2:00pm at St Mary 

Magdalene Church, Monkton. This will be a special opportunity to reflect on the children’s time at 

Monkton, celebrate their achievements, and wish them well as they move on. Families are warmly invited to 

attend. 

3. Year 6 Water Fight 

After the leavers service on Wednesday 16th July we will be holding a Year 6 water fight at 3:15pm on the 

school field. 

Children are invited to bring: 

• A change of clothes (including a towel) 

• Water pistols or water toys (no buckets, water balloons or high-pressure equipment, please) 

• Suncream and a hat, if sunny 

We ask that children come to school in their usual uniform and bring their water fight items in a separate 

bag. The water fight will be fully supervised and promises to be a highlight of the final week! 

Final Day Reminders: 

On the final day of term, Friday 18th July 2025, we will be saying our final goodbyes. Children are able to 

bring a spare shirt to school on this day to have it signed by children and adults in school. Children will also 

have a leavers lunch, in the form of a garden party, in Tom’s Garden, to mark their final lunchtime at 

Monkton. 



 

 

We know this is an emotional time for many families, and we want to make it as joyful and meaningful as 

possible for everyone involved. Thank you for all your support throughout the year. 

Warm regards, 

Miss C Debling 

Year 6 Teacher 

  


